
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

OXFORD CURSILLO WEEKEND #20 

 

It is with great joy that we announce that Oxford Cursillo Weekend #20 will take place at 
Ripon College, Cuddesdon, near Oxford from Friday 23rd to Sunday 25th May 2025.   

It is a long time since we hosted a Cursillo weekend and, as things stand, we do not 
have the personnel in key Servant Community positions or suƯicient individuals with 
staƯing experience to do so. We are therefore delighted that our friends at Peterborough 
Cursillo have accepted our invitation to support us in all that has to be done in advance, 
and they will provide the Lay Rector for the weekend and some additional members of 
the team. 

The Weekend may seem a long way oƯ, but there is much to be done, and the planning 
needs to start now, especially as some people, whether StaƯ or Pilgrims, will need to 
book their time many months in advance. Here are some initial ways in which you can 
support Oxford #20: 

1. Please start praying for the planning and preparations 
 

2. Please pray for the Lay Rector, StaƯ and potential Pilgrims as they emerge 
 

3. Please put the dates of the Weekend in your diaries. We will be in touch 
later in the year with further details regarding ways to support the 
weekend. 
 

4. Read the Sponsorship Guidelines and start praying and thinking of potential 
Pilgrims.   

In making a booking at Ripon College, Cuddesdon, and coming to an agreement with 
Peterborough Cursillo, we are acting in faith. Please join us in celebrating this major 
step forward in our rejuvenation programme. 

 

Ultreya!  

 

The Secretariat, 22nd June 2024 


